
From: Robert Condon <  >  
Sent: Tuesday, June 9, 2020 8:53 AM 
To: Info <Info@dourodummer.on.ca> 
Subject: CAO appointment 

Mayor Jones and Members of Council 
Jean and I would like to go on record as being very disappointed in the direction council has 
taken to fill the CAO position for our Township. 
The motion passed at the June 2nd meeting is very disturbing.After paying the consultant a tidy 
sum of money why in the world would we not follow their recommendation and extend the 
present contract for another six month period.This would give council the time to study the 
consultants report and begin to initiate their major recommendations in a timely manner. 
We feel Martina has given our Township solid leadership through this very uncertain time and is 
the best person to lead us through the next six months and beyond. 
In closing we feel more time ,thought and discussion should have gone into making this major 
decision. 
Sincerely Bob and Jean Condon 
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